

Rievaulx Avenue, Billingham, TS23 2BS T: 01642 552274
E: office@holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk
W: www.holyrosary.bhcet.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs B Tester CEO: M Shorten M.Ed., BA (Hons) Chair of Directors: Y Coates

26th January 2023

Dear Parents/carers

You may be aware from media coverage that the NEU Teaching Union have declared strike action, which will take place on Wednesday 1st February, 28th February, 15th and 16th March. The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the government over teacher pay and not because of any issues at our school.

I'm getting in touch to confirm that Our Lady of the Most Holy Rosary Catholic Academy will be open on all these dates – we are not expecting to be affected by the strike action. Please send your child in as normal.

Kind regards,

Mrs B Tester Headteacher













